
Attention Small Business Owners

If you have a small business and you operate in St. Philip you can register to be a part of The Marketplace at the

Sagicor Wellness Tour, Saturday October 22, 2022. We will provide each registered small business with a space that

they can sell their products and services. Email us today at sagicorevents@sagicor.com or click the image to

register. Registration ends October 15th, 2022
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